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SECOND COME SECURITY ACCESS SYSTEMS
FLORIDA 20010-3344
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
Dear Mr. Smith
We are pleased to have an opportunity to introduce Second Come Security Access Systems to you. I work with contractors in the security industry and noticed you visited our website in the past. This inspired me to spend a few minutes on your company’s website to learn more about how you are approaching the installation of card entry system for your customers. I saw some areas of opportunities and decided to contact you directly. 
Your company is working with hotels and big international companies in Tampa, Florida to help them provide security to their customers and employees. By giving them a card entry system to succeed, we can help you to reduce the installation costs by up to 30%. For the last 20 years, our company has been helping businesses in your industry significantly lower their security installing products, and they have saved millions of dollars. 
We have analyzed the complete security products of your company and we have found that through the use of our new products, your company will attract new customers such as untapped local clientele base. By using this novel approach to only use the latest security systems, we can assist your company increase revenue while at the same time creating a high-quality security environment for your customers. We are confident that this will help your company change from focusing just on acquiring new clients. Instead, you will have a strong new dual approach ensuring that you increase the retention rate of your existing clients while at the same time acquiring new customers.  
The key card entry system that we manufacture provides you with ultimate protection from would-be burglars. In our work, we focus on staying current with the latest technology, manufacturing products to be used locally and abroad. Experience gained through the security industry since 2010 is used in workshops we actively participate. The use of the latest security technology seems to be the right way to go in the security industry. We believe that the key card entry systems are the pillars of achieving security and safety for everyone and their properties. 
Dynamic development of expert security installation requires a manufacturing company that provides effective solutions, based on experience in the security industry. We provide our customers with such products, which can ensure that you have satisfied clients. Our aim is to provide security contractors with end-to-end security solutions in order for them to perform their own activities and rely on our security experience. 
Based on a complete review of your requirements, our company is designed to handle your instant needs. Led by specially trained security technicians, our team can provide you any security products you require whenever you want them. 
Call us at 456-3465 for more information on how Second Come Security Access Systems can satisfy your needs for security systems for your clients. We appreciate every chance to be of service to you and I am hoping to meet you so that we can discuss further regarding the key card entry.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely 
Jacob Bernard
CEO and President
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